
You Are Invited to Our Neighborhood Block 

Party! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Neighborhood Block Party! Join us for a day of fun, 

food, and community. Here are the details: 

• Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: On our street (between 1st and 2nd Avenue) 

Bring your favorite dish to share and any games or activities you'd like to set up. We'll have 

activities for all ages! 

Let us know if you can make it! 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there! 

Best, 

Your Neighborhood Committee 


